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INFORMATION FORM

Investigators:

Kelvin Sung, 
University of Washington, 
Computing and Software Systems, 
18115 Campus Way NE,
Bothell, WA 98011
Dear students, 
To evaluate the effectiveness of this course, we are asking you (as a student in this section of CSS 290) to provide feedback about yourself at the start, and end, of the term. The surveys should take approximately 10 minutes to complete and the questions focus on the details of your experience as they relate to this class, and to computer programming. We will use your responses to these surveys, along with your other scores in this class to help us evaluate how well the course materials enable you to achieve the learning outcomes for this class. 
In addition to this internal department evaluation, we also hope to have publishable results from this data that other institutions can benefit from as they establish similar programs.  This aspect is considered a University of Washington research study.  Again, the purpose of the study is to evaluate the effectiveness of the course, and to make recommendations for future improvements of this course.

For the research study component, we will collect data for each student at the end of the quarter. This data will include:
1. Pre-class background & opinion survey
2. Pre-class skills test.
3. Mid-Term exam and final exam scores.

4. Post-class reflection & opinion survey.


The reflection & opinion surveys will be collected are completely anonymous and there will be no way to link the data back to your name. The Professor Michael Panitz, Dr. Rebecca Rosenberg, and I will be the only people who have access to the “anonymized” information for the research.   The pre-class skills test, the midterm, and the final exams are all normal data that the Professor will collect from you whether you opt-out of this study or not.
Participation in this research component will have no effect on your grade in this class. 
Participation in the publishable research study is voluntary.  The data required for our internal evaluation are the same data collected at the end of the quarter for the research study.  If you do NOT wish to have your data included for the purposes of the research study please contact Dr. Rebecca Rosenberg (brosenberg@uwb.edu) and your data will only be used for the internal evaluation. If you do not contact Dr. Rebecca Rosenberg (brosenberg@uwb.edu), data about you from this class will be used in BOTH the internal evaluation and the research study.  

I hope that the information gathered in this study can be used in evaluating the effectiveness of the programming assignments you will work on. Thank you very much for your time and enthusiasm.  If you have questions about the research study, please contact Kelvin Sung (ksung@u.washington.edu ).






